
Appendix 9 

Good morning, 

I am writing about this application for an extension to the existing licence for the above restaurant. 

This morning I have been told of this application by a neighbour who is very concerned about the 

effect of any extension.  The time limit for consultation expires on 30 July.  I can see no notice of this 

application anywhere on the property, so this period could well expire before local residents have any 

opportunity to comment/object. 

In the short time that is available to me, I would like to register my objection to this application on the 

grounds that it is totally inappropriate for a conservation area in which there are many residential 

properties.  Until Ephesus started to exploit its “Garden”, the three restaurants in the area carried on 

their businesses quietly to the benefit of this part of the town. 

I am attaching three images, two of which show the so-called Garden and one showing the sign 

referring to the Garden.  Please would you confirm that the application would not permit any music or 

dancing in this area.  The noise pollution from its existing use is more than enough. 

Regards 

John Hacker 
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